
 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:   Programs, Projects and Operations Subcommittee 

  

FROM:  Amanda Grint, Water Resources Engineer 

 

SUBJECT: Review and Recommendation of Bids Received for Platte River Landing 

Site Restoration 

  

DATE:   July 2, 2019 

 

 
 
On July 2nd, bids were opened for the construction of the Platte River Landing Site Restoration project.  A 

copy of the bid tabulation is attached along with the recommendation letter from Big Muddy Workshop.   

 

The Platte River Landing Site Restoration project is located off Highway 64 along the Platte River in 

Douglas County (see attached map).  The project consists of cleanup work to restore the park to its condition 

prior to the March 2019 flooding.  The main tasks are to haul sand and debris, replace trees, trail and park 

features that were lost during the flood.     

 

One (1) bid was received for $284,604.22.  The engineers estimate for the construction was $325,506.  

Valley Corporation provided the low bid.  The District has a work history with the contractor and can verify 

that they are able to construct the project according to specifications.  The work is anticipated to begin as 

soon as possible after Board approval with substantial completion by September 2019.  

 

Staff recommends that the Subcommittee recommend to the Board that the General Manager be 

authorized to execute a contract with Valley Corporation for the construction of the Platte River 

Landing Site Restoration for the bid amount of $284,604.22, subject to changes deemed necessary by 

the General Manager and approval as to form by District Legal Counsel.   
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July 2, 2019 
 
 
Ms. Amanda Grint 
Papio-Missouri River Natural Resources District 
8901 S. 154th Street 
Omaha, NE  68138-3733 
 
Dear Amanda: 

 
Bids were received and opened earlier today, July 2, 2019, for the Platte River Landing Site 
Restoration project. Although four contractors obtained bid documents, only a single bid was 
submitted. This bid was provided by Valley Corporation with a Total Lump Sum Bid of $284,604.22.  
 
We have prior experience working with Valley Corporation on past, similar projects and believe 
they have the qualifications to adequately perform the work of this project. Therefore, we would 
recommend awarding the Platte River Landing Site Restoration project to Valley Corporation. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or require any additional information.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brian Pecka 
 
Brian Pecka, ASLA 
Senior Project Manager 


